
 
MINUTES OF MEETING 

ALBANY-SARATOGA BASE, USSVI 
Location: Henry Cornell American Legion Post 234, Ballston Spa, NY 

Meeting Date: September 8, 2018 
 
 

The Annual Picnic/Meeting/Holland Club induction of the Albany-Saratoga Base began at 12:00 noon 
with about 13 members and guests present  
 
Al Singleman manned the grill and as usual did an outstanding job. There was a variety of food, salads, 
and desserts brought in by those attending. 
  
We had one very special guest show up – Mrs. Jean Hardick, widow of Frank Hardick. She was only able 
to stay for a short time but she gave us a wonderful thank you card for giving Frank such a respectful 
send off along with a donation that will be used for improvements for the Base float. 
 
Base Commander Bailey read an invitation to a parade in Glens Falls and a letter from the County 
informing us of the Veterans Chorus to which we were invited to join. 
 
Jim Irwin showed the business cards that were purchased to hand out to potential new members. They 
will be available at all Base meetings. 
 
Base Commander Bailey presented Jim Irwin with his Holland Club packet.  
 

You can also pay at the Base meeting on October 3rd.  
 
Please continue to promote the sale of brick pavers so we can have enough to have Humphry Memorials 
come in the spring.  

P

Randy Stein
PO Box 4172
Clifton Park, NY 12065
 

lease put Saturday December 8th on your calendar as that day we will be placing wreaths at Saratoga 
National Cemetery. We will meet at 11:00 AM at the main entrance. Dress for the weather. 
 
The next regular meeting will be held on October 3, 2018, at the Henry Cornell American Legion Post 
234, 23 Pleasant St., Ballston Spa, NY. And begin at 7:00 PM  
 
Submitted by 
Jim Irwin – Past Base Commander  
 
Please remember to vote for your National Officers and approval of the new C & B. You can vote online 
or by paper ballot found in issue 2 of the American Submariner magazine.  
 
Also, you can send your 2019 dues into Randy at this time. National dues are $25.00 and Base dues are 
$15.00. If you are not sure how much you owe, send Randy an email at rstein02@gmail.com
Randy’s address for mailing is: 
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